
Proposed Boundary Changes 
2015-2016 School Year 

 
 
Timeline:  
 
March 10, 2015  Proposed Advertisement Period (4 advertisements in local  

newspapers). The school principals will communicate with 
parents and review the proposed changes with the School 
Advisory Council and PTA/PTO 
 

April 23, 2015  Proposed Public Hearing at regularly scheduled School  
    Board Meeting 
     

• Possible approval of proposed boundary changes 
 
April – May    Pending approval, Transportation develops revised bus  
    routes for impacted areas 
 
April 2015   Communicate with parents in impacted area via a letter that  
    requires a return response regarding school preference for  
    the upcoming year for impacted students that are currently  
    attending a rezoned school 
 
Information: 
 
� Maps will be placed at each school site indicating the proposed boundaries for each 

impacted school.  
� Once boundary adjustments have been approved the students will be notified by 

mail. 
� The students who are zoned to a different school due to the boundary changes will 

have an opportunity to remain in their current school zone if they were a student in 
the prior year.  The parent/guardian would be required to provide transportation.  
These students may remain at that school through the school’s highest grade level if 
the parents choose to continue each year to provide transportation. 

� An “intent” form will be mailed to this group of students on which parents would 
indicate if they wish for their child to remain in their current school or attend the 
newly zoned school. Students wishing to stay would be required to also have a 
district approved “Reassignment Form” on file. 

� Newly enrolling students in the impacted zones would be expected to register and 
attend school in the revised zone area. 

 
 
 
 


